NDA - National Disability Authority

The National Disability Authority would emphasise the importance of ensuring that in fulfilling their obligations under the Official Languages Act 2003 to provide material in both Irish and English, that the accessibility of such material is not compromised. This can happen for example when a reduced font size is used to bring down the size of a bilingual publication.
The layout and design chosen for bilingual publications can affect their readability on-screen. For example, where material is laid out with English on one page and Irish on the facing page, or in adjacent English and Irish columns, the electronic versions of such publications are very difficult to follow for people with vision impairments using screen-reader software. In the case of bilingual documents, the NDA understands that this would require that electronic copies of documents would be published as two separate files, the English and the Irish versions, in order to facilitate access for people using screen-reading or text-to-voice recognition software.
The NDA supports the use of plain English where possible so that documents are accessible to the widest possible audience. A similar level of clarity and simplicity is recommended for Irish language material.

